
 

 
5th June 2024 
 

Staff Training – Early Finish for Students 
 
On the afternoon of Tuesday 25th June 2024, all The Victory Academy staff are involved in In-Service Training. 
Students will finish lessons at the end of Learning Period 5 (1.25pm).  
  
All students entitled to free school meals should collect their lunch from The Galley at breaktime.  
 
The Academy will close to students at 1.30pm, after which all students will need to be off-site. Please make 
arrangements for your child to travel home at this earlier time. 
  
Students will be provided work on Teams to complete at home. 
 
It's vital that we are able to provide statutory training for our staff to ensure the best possible education for our 
students, and we thank you in advance for your support with this.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr O Owen 
Headteacher 


